
Week commencing 14.07.2025                                                                                                                                              

 

 

English: - The children will be creating their own non-fiction books based on the facts we collected last week.  

 

Maths: - This week the children will continuing to look at time. They will begin to learn to tell the time to the hour and to the 

half hour using analogue clocks. 

  

Art: - The children will be adding colour and texture to their sculptures using paint.  

 

History: - This week the children will comparing the explorers Tim Peake and Christopher Columbus.   

 

Music: - The children will perform their created glockenspiel rhythm to an audience.  

 

Computing: - This week the children will create their own background for a computer game and then code simple characters 

within the game.  

 

Science: – This week the children will explore the season of summer and will create a weather chart for the week.  

 

PSHE: – The children will continue looking at change and how change can be a good thing. 

 

RE:- We will think about all the stories we have learnt about this term and what they have taught us. 

 

PE: Children will be extending their passing and receiving skills.    

 

 

P.E: Please ensure your child has their P.E kit in school on following days: 

Squirrel class – Monday    

Hedgehog class – Tuesday    

Fox class – Monday 

Multisports for all classes –Friday 

 

*Please could you send a named, strong carrier bag into school with your child for Wednesday please. We are going to be 

sorting the children’s books from over the year and sending them home shortly after. Thank you in advance. 

 

 

 
On Monday 21st July we will have our end of year class parties. Children are welcome to come to school in party 

clothes and bring a snack (no nuts) to have during the party (in the afternoon). 
No sandals/flip flops/crocs or crop tops please. 

 

Key dates: 

Wednesday 16th July – Rocksteady Concert- 10am - parents will be invited individually 

Thursday 17th July – End of Year Reports emailed to parents 

Monday 21st July – Class Parties 

Tuesday 22nd July – End of school year- Early Finish - 1.15pm  

 

 

Junk modelling- We are low on junk modelling and would appreciate donations cardboard tubes, bottle lids, button, corks, boxes, 

plastic bottles etc.  Please remember all items should not contain nuts, dairy and eggs.  

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

The Year 1 Team ☺ 
 

 

 

 

 


